
 March 2024 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Meetings are open to the public and/or by Teleconference  
 If you would like to participate by teleconference, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 

 
City Council Meeting 

Monday, March 11th—6:00pm 
 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, March 18th —6:00 pm  Public Hearing 

Regular meeting on Monday, March  25th has been rescheduled to March 18th 
 

 
*Volunteer Position Open* 

We are currently accepting applications for the Sublimity Budget   

Committee (2 year term). Applications can be picked up at City Hall or 

found on the City website.  This position is open until filled. 

 
It’s that time of  year again where the city starts planning their annual 

events, and we are always looking for volunteers! If  you would like to    

volunteer please contact City Hall at 503-769-5475  
Watch the Newsletter for upcoming events  

 
The City of Sublimity welcomes Dylan Heuberger and Phillip Collins as the 

newest members of Sublimity Planning Commission! 

Many thanks and appreciation to our outgoing members, Randy Cranston 

and Ron Etzel, for the many years they volunteered on the Planning      

Commission.  

 

BACKFLOW TESTING REMINDER FOR UNDERGROUND SPRINKLERS  

It is required by both State and Local law to have your backflow  

assembly tested annually.  

Now is a good time to start thinking about getting an inspection scheduled 

for your home. If you have a backflow prevention assembly (lawn sprinkler  

system) on your property, please do your part to ensure a safe drinking    

water supply for yourself and everyone in Sublimity.  
 
 

 

 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

PO Box 146 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 

 

PAY YOUR BILL 

ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  
View & Pay,  

Account History, 

Paperless & Auto Pay 
 

*REMINDERS*  
 

Garage sale permits can be 

purchased at City Hall during 

regular business hours.     

Garage sale permits are 

$5.00  

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE 

July 11-13th 

 

Street Light Outage 

To report a street light     

outage, visit the City      

Website under Public Works   

Department  

 
Before You Dig  

Please call 811 for locate  

services  

 

DOG OWNERS 

Please be respectful and 

clean up after your pooch.  

 Bags are provided to keep 

our parks clean. 



 

Frequently asked Questions at City Hall  
Along with City Ordinance, you should always check with your CCR’s before building accessory 

structures or parking a recreational vehicle in your driveway.  CCR’s take precedence over the City 

Ordinances.  

Lost and Found: City Hall has a lost and found. If you have lost something in one of the City parks, be sure 

to check with City Hall to see if it has been turned in. If you find that someone has left a belonging behind, 

you can turn it in to City Hall.  

Garage Sales: You are required to obtain a $5.00 permit from City Hall before having a garage sale.  

Pets: Pets are required to be kept on leash at all times while in city parks. Pet owners are required to clean 

up after their animals. Mutt Mitts are available in the parks.  

Building permits: All structural Permits for shops, additions, new homes or ADU’s must be submitted at City 

Hall. 

 

City of  Sublimity  
Mayor’s Message 

 
The City of  Sublimity is doing great; here are some of  the items that happened in 2023 and what 
to expect in 2024: 
 
• We are in the process of  building a 750,000-gallon reservoir to replace the 500,000-gallon   

reservoir at the Boedigheimer site east of  town.  This project was co funded with a $1,000,000 
grant from Marion County and it will help with increased capacity and pressure.  It is on track 
to be completed by this July.   

• We are in the process of  renegotiating our wastewater contract with Stayton.  As many of  you 
know, our wastewater flows to Stayton’s treatment plant.  More on that to follow later this 
spring.  

• The city started the process of  updating its TSP (Transportation System Plan).  This plan will 
help us identify any shortcomings and plan for our transportation needs.   

• At the end of  last year two of  our senior Planning Commission members (Randy Cranston 
and Ron Etzel) resigned.  I want to Thank Randy and Ron for their many hours of  dedication 
to Sublimity; their hard work and dedication has maintained Sublimity’s livability for many 
years to come.  Thank you, Randy and Ron! 

• The City is monitoring its water and wastewater infrastructure and coming up with a plan to 
ensure that we are addressing any potential issues as the system ages.  

• We are very proud of  our City Staff; they work hard to make sure the city is operating as      
efficiently as possible!   

 
I look forward to seeing you at the different events this year like National Night Out, POW/MIA 
event or the Movies in the Park.  Feel free to reach out to me or any of  the City Councilors (Mike 
Taylor, Jim Crowther, Brian Schumacher and Tass Morrison) if  you have any questions or con-
cerns.  We are here to serve you!  
 
Thank you, 
Jim Kingsbury 
Mayor, City of  Sublimity 


